
195 District Park Pavilion 
RFP I19561 - General Contracting Services 
Addendum 002 
 
 
 
Additional Requests for Information (RFIs) for the 195 District Park Pavilion RFP for General 
Contracting Services will now be accepted until June 10, 2024 at 4:00 PM. RFIs should be 
submitted to Justin Bernard at Colliers Project Leaders at justin.bernard@collierseng.com.  
 
RFI responses will be posted on June 13, 2024 to 195district.com/documents and at the State of 
Rhode Island’s purchasing website.  


